ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY & COLLEGE EMPLOYEES
Local #1 (U.B.C.)
P.O. Box #11,
Student Union Building,
University of British Columbia,
Vancouver, B.C.

September 20, 1974

Mr. J.F. McLean, Director of Personnel, Labour Relations & Ancillary Services, Main Mall North Administration Building, Campus.

Dear Mr. McLean:

Re:President's Permanent Committee Charitable Donations

Your letter of September 4th was discussed by our membership at a meeting held September 12th.

There was some interest shown but the membership felt it would like to have more information on the campaigns referred to and what would be expected of our representative.

Perhaps you would have one of ythe committee members contact our office to discuss this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary
A.U.C.E. (Local #1)

THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

VANCOUVER 8, CANADA

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
ANCILLARY SERVICES
LABOUR RELATIONS
PERSONNEL

September 4, 1974

Ms. Jean Rands, President, Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1 Box 11 - Student Union Building Campus.

Dear Ms. Rands:

Re: President's Permanent Committee - Charitable
Donations

This is to advise that the Terms of Reference in regards to the above-mentioned Committee are to co-ordinate and administer campaigns on the campus for charitable purposes.

Would you please advise as soon as possible if you wish to appoint a representative from the Association of University and College Employees, Local No. 1 to this Committee.

Yours very truly,

J.F. McLean, Director of Personnel, Labour Relations & Ancillary Services

JFM:fv